
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Paul Dunne
To: O"Connor, Kevin
Cc: breyer@google.com; Cindy Muller
Subject: Re: DISC meeting on Wednesday
Date: Monday, April 20, 2020 11:40:07 PM

 

 

Hi Kevin,

Apologies for the delay. I can attend for the first 30 minutes which is ok with Cindy and
Andrew also in attendance, so if the DISC team can provide the info then I would go ahead

Cheers

Paul

On Mon, Apr 20, 2020 at 12:34 PM O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>
wrote:

Hi Paul,
 
I know that as of last week you were still up in the air about your ability to attend the meeting on
Wednesday from 4-5 pm.  Please know that I’m still working to obtain the requested information
from Kimley-Horn that you requested and
I’ve let them know that we will likely postpone the
meeting if the information cannot be provided by tomorrow.  With that said, if you know that you
are not going to be able to participate on Wednesday or prefer to postpone for another week,
please let me
know and I’ll just reschedule. 
 
Thanks.
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
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